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Laura Hazelton

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 16 August 2021 21:19

To: Laura Hazelton; Planning Planning

Subject: NO COMMENT 2021/3601/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 

malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 

verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 

19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Laura, 

No comment from us. 

Owen 

--- 

 

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT 

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk 

 

On 28/07/2021 10:45 am, Laura Hazelton wrote: 

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/3601/P 

 

Y568732 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive 

this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 

See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells 

you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 


